
 The Charlotte County Jail has a zero-tolerance policy for sexual assault, abuse, misconduct or 

harassment towards inmates by staff, contractors, volunteers, or other inmates. 

In accordance with the Prison Rape Elimination Act Standard 115.22, it is policy of the Charlotte 

County Jail to investigate all allegations of sexual abuse and harassment. 

The Charlotte County Jail is responsible for administrative investigations on each allegation. If 

there is potential criminal behavior the Jail Captain will refer the investigation to the Charlotte 

County Sheriff’s Office. 

If you have knowledge of any sexual abuse or sexual harassment incidents at the Charlotte 

County Jail contact the following: 

 

Captain B.K. Lockridge, Charlotte County Jail at 434-542-5131 

Charlotte County Sheriff’s Office at 434-542-5141 

 

 

 

 


